
 
 

Judicial Council of California 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF CANCELATION OF  
RFP NUMBER:  CFCC23-163RB 

JANUARY 31, 2024 
 

REGARDING: JUVENILE COURT STAKEHOLDERS 
TRAINING SERIES 

 
 
 

The Judicial Council has determined that it would be in its best interest 
to cancel the Juvenile Court Stakeholders Training Series RFP. 

 
Thank you for your participation in this RFP. 

 
 


